
 

Barum Class - Home learning week ending 10th September    

We have had a lovely week getting to know each other! We have written about our summer 

holidays and have started our new English sequence based on the book ‘The High Street’ by 

Alice Melvin. In maths, we have been practising counting in 2’s and 5’s and have started to 

learn about place value and what two digit numbers are made up of (tens and ones).  

We have discussed our focus author Tom Percival and shared some of his stories. We’ve also 

talked about having a growth mind-set and have discussed and agreed upon our class rules! 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend  

Home learning: Our topic for this half term is Out of Our Window. We will 

be learning about our local area. Take a photograph of what you can see out 

of a window of your house. Bring it in to share with the class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


